 The Language and Communication Base

Fairwater High School, Cwmbran, NP44 4YZ
[bookmark: _GoBack]
23rd June 2015
To whom it may concern,
Firstly can I thank you for providing us with the opportunity to access your simulator.
Our students all have a diagnosis of Autism Spectrum Disorder and struggle with changes due to this. Our new school being built could have caused immense issues for our students but the amazing support from the team of builders through their site manager has meant what could have been a challenge hasn’t been one!
Providing opportunities for students to visit the site, meet builders and access things like your simulator has not only helped the students deal with the up and coming new school but provided them exposure to social situations that help with their social progression.
The students had an amazing time using the simulator and Joe "got them" straight away and adapted his approach to suit each individual child.
It was fascinating for us as staff to see how the students used the simulator. Students, who we believed would struggle, displayed amazing patience and superb hand eye co-ordination, It proves that different situations can point out differing areas of strength and ability.
The experiences our students have had through having the builders on site have been so rewarding for them and we feel so lucky to have had the opportunities.
Thank you once again,

Esther Nicolaou
(Base Manager)


01633 643950 ext 7                           asdbasefairwater@hotmail.co.uk
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